







132nd annual ministry celebration

grace place | 375 meadowlark dr | berthoud co | april 20-21, 2018

REGISTER TODAY!

Event details and registration materials available at www.midwestcovenant.org.

Generosity Workshops

The Midwest Conference and the Evangelical Covenant Church are giving renewed focus to generosity in the local church. This focus comes in the form of a variety of workshops and tools to assist pastors and leaders in nurturing cultures of generosity. Recently, Dan Pietrzyk, Director of Financial Leadership for the ECC, joined Wes Gibson, Executive Pastor of First Covenant in Salina, and Brent Thompson, Director of Church Health in the MWC, to facilitate a workshop with the Smoky Valley (Kansas) Network of pastors.



If you would like to learn more about generosity initiatives, visit financialleadership.covchurch.org or contact Brent Thompson at mwcbrent@gmail.com.

From the Superintendent

Friends.

If you have not yet registered for this year's Annual



Ministry Celebration, please do so today! Our goal is to have as many churches as possible represented as we gather to celebrate the transforming work God is doing through Midwest Conference churches! Join us for a time of worship, learning, reconnecting, and celebrating another year of shared ministry.

Over the past year, Midwest Conference leaders have continued to engage in conversation around our

continued on back

Sankofa Journey

cross-racial prayer

The Midwest Conference will host its second annual Sankofa Journey out of Kansas City on November 8-11, 2018.
Sankofa is an intentional,



journey that seeks to assist disciples of Christ on their move toward a righteous response to the social ills related to racism. This interactive experience explores historic sites of importance in the Civil Rights movement and sites of oppression and inequality for people of color, while seeking to move participants toward healing the wounds and racial divide caused by years of racial injustice in the United States.

Space is limited, and seats will be granted on a first-come, first-served basis. Trip fee is \$425/person. Registrants are encouraged to arrange their trip partners and register together. However, the MWC is available to help with partner recruitment, as needed. Due to the nature of the trip, please note that each partnership must consist of one African American individual and one non-African American individual (but of the same gender). Your seat will be guaranteed upon receipt of your \$200 deposit, due by September 1, 2018.

Register online at http://tiny.cc/Sankofa2018.

Contact <u>office@midwestcovenant.org</u> or 888-871-3020 with questions. We look forward to journeying with you!

10-year vision to reach 8000 more disciples, through 140 churches, with greater Kingdom diversity. In these conversations, leaders have considered new approaches for ministry in these key areas, strategies for overcoming potential barriers, and the role of their individual congregations in achieving these goals. At the Annual Ministry Celebration. we look forward to your input as we continue to lean into the work to which God has called us. While churches are limited in the number of voting delegates they send, we would encourage your church to register as many guests as you'd like to join us as we look ahead to the coming vear.

As you prepare to gather with family and friends this Easter, may you rejoice in the knowledge that we serve a risen Savior who is actively at work in our lives and communities!

Christ is risen!

Tammy











132nd annual ministry celebration

grace place | 375 meadowlark dr | berthoud co | april 20-21, 2018

REGISTER TODAY!

Event details and registration materials available at www.midwestcovenant.org.

Generosity Workshops

The Midwest Conference and the Evangelical Covenant Church are giving renewed focus to generosity in the local church. This focus comes in the form of a variety of workshops and tools to assist pastors and leaders in nurturing cultures of generosity. Recently, Dan Pietrzyk, Director of Financial Leadership for the ECC, joined Wes Gibson, Executive Pastor of First Covenant in Salina, and Brent Thompson, Director of Church Health in the MWC, to facilitate a workshop with the Smoky Valley (Kansas) Network of pastors.



If you would like to learn more about generosity initiatives, visit financialleadership.covchurch.org or contact Brent Thompson at mwcbrent@gmail.com.

From the Superintendent

Friends.

If you have not yet registered for this year's Annual



Ministry Celebration, please do so today! Our goal is to have as many churches as possible represented as we gather to celebrate the transforming work God is doing through Midwest Conference churches! Join us for a time of worship, learning, reconnecting, and celebrating another year of shared ministry.

Over the past year, Midwest Conference leaders have continued to engage in conversation around our

continued on back

Sankofa Journey

cross-racial prayer

The Midwest Conference will host its second annual Sankofa Journey out of Kansas City on November 8-11, 2018.
Sankofa is an intentional,



journey that seeks to assist disciples of Christ on their move toward a righteous response to the social ills related to racism. This interactive experience explores historic sites of importance in the Civil Rights movement and sites of oppression and inequality for people of color, while seeking to move participants toward healing the wounds and racial divide caused by years of racial injustice in the United States.

Space is limited, and seats will be granted on a first-come, first-served basis. Trip fee is \$425/person. Registrants are encouraged to arrange their trip partners and register together. However, the MWC is available to help with partner recruitment, as needed. Due to the nature of the trip, please note that each partnership must consist of one African American individual and one non-African American individual (but of the same gender). Your seat will be guaranteed upon receipt of your \$200 deposit, due by September 1, 2018.

Register online at http://tiny.cc/Sankofa2018.

Contact <u>office@midwestcovenant.org</u> or 888-871-3020 with questions. We look forward to journeying with you!

10-year vision to reach 8000 more disciples, through 140 churches, with greater Kingdom diversity. In these conversations, leaders have considered new approaches for ministry in these key areas, strategies for overcoming potential barriers, and the role of their individual congregations in achieving these goals. At the Annual Ministry Celebration. we look forward to your input as we continue to lean into the work to which God has called us. While churches are limited in the number of voting delegates they send, we would encourage your church to register as many guests as you'd like to join us as we look ahead to the coming vear.

As you prepare to gather with family and friends this Easter, may you rejoice in the knowledge that we serve a risen Savior who is actively at work in our lives and communities!

Christ is risen!

Tammy

